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2020 Thankful Thursday Auction Items 

 
Dear Friends of The Arc of Laramie County: 
 
The Arc of Laramie County’s vision of ensuring individuals with intellectual and 
developmental disabilities are valued and treated like equal members of our community has 
not waivered over the years. Now more than ever, we must remain steadfast in our efforts to 
help people with I/DD live they lives they choose in a world where they are treated with 
respect and dignity. We ask that you please take a few moments to learn about our upcoming 
evening at Thankful Thursday and consider participating by donating to our live auction. 
Thank you in advance for taking the time to review our request and for your continued 
support.  
 
On Thursday, April 16th, 2020 we will take part in the Thankful Thursday Fundraiser 
sponsored by Alf’s Pub.  The funds raised during the evening will support and enhance the 
many services The Arc provides to our members. 
 
We asking you to consider giving the gift of independence by donating an item or basket to 
this valuable cause. Your donation can help someone with I/DD live in their own home, 
achieve financial security and build a life that is right for them.  
 
The Thankful Thursday event is known to draw a large number of people from the 
community. We will use this opportunity to highlight your business and support by: 
Displaying your logo/graphics at the event, listing your business as a donor in our newsletter 
and website, as well as in a printed thank you following the event. 
 
Your generosity and donation will not only continue to enhance the lives of our members and 
their families, but it is also tax deductible as we are a non-profit. Federal Tax ID 83-6005983.  
 
To donate all you need to do is fill out the form and email it back and we will do the rest.  
 
Cordially,  
Charity Henning 
Charity Henning 
Executive Director 
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2020 Thankful Thursday Auction Items 
 
Donor Representative Name: _______________________________ 
Donor Company Name: ___________________________________ 
Mailing Address: ________________________________________ 
Physical Address: ________________________________________ 
EMAIL: ________________________________________________ 
Phone Number: __________________________________________ 
Signature: ______________________________________________ 
 
Description of item or service being donated 
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Approximate Retail Value: _____________________ 
Specific terms, conditions and/or dates: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Thank for your support! 
Charity Henning 
Executive Director 
 
Please return this form by mail or email to Charity by April 10th, 2020. 
arcoflc@gmail.com 
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